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With the default settings of Windows XP you may not be able to see the file extensions (eg .PES) 
as shown in Figure 1.  

 

Figure 1 Setting file type viewing options 

To change these settings select the “Tools” menu and then “Folder options…”. Change the View 
tab as shown in Figure 12 and turn off the “Hide extensions for known file types” and then select 
“OK” 

 

Figure 2 View options tab 

The file types should now be visible in Windows Explorer. 


